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DO NOT override Executive Kittleman's veto of CB 17

Coble Family [hkcharlie2000@msn.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2015 9:56 AM
To: CouncilMail

I completely support Executive Kittleman's veto of CB 17, so please do not override his veto.

I find CB 17 insulting to adults as if we cannot decide on our own what we should eat and or have
enough knowledge to guide our children to a healthy diet.

Also, who decides what is healthy? I happen to believe that diet sodas due to their artificial sweeteners
are unhealthy yet CB 17 considers these a healthy choice. Doesn't the Howard County Government
have enough to do without coming up with controversial lists or guidelines of healthy vs. unhealthy
food? And then to have to review said list on a regular basis?

Why not just let the market place influence vendor's stocking decisions? If the people of Howard
County want healthier options in their vending machines then they should only buy the healthy options
and boycott the rest. The vendors would get the message.

Deborah Coble
13740 Oster Farm Rd.
West Friendship, MD 21794
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